
PSEA-Southwestern Region 
Council on Instruction and Professional Development (IPD) 

is pleased to announce 
 

SIX (6) HOUR 
ACT 48/CHAPTER 14 OPPORTUNITY* 

 

Wednesday, June 14, 2023 
9:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 

Pittsburgh Zoo & Aquarium 
 

Why Zoos Matter 
For many, a day at the Zoo is a recreational opportunity to see exotic animals from around the 
world.  However, there is a significant amount of effort focused on protecting and conserving these 
amazing animals; both in captivity and behind the scenes. In this workshop, participants will get a 
peek at the many special conservation projects that the Pittsburgh Zoo & Aquarium supports, such 
as our African Elephant breeding program, cheetah conservation and coral propagation. Guest 
speakers, special tours and meeting education animal ambassadors will be on hand to enrich the 
learning process and provide ideas on how to utilize the Zoo as a 70-acre classroom to teach  
biology, conservation and much more. 
 

Register here: www.psea.org/SWR/IPD-Zoo-06-14-23 
 

*Act 48 eligibility per your district’s Act 48 plan; Chapter 14 continuing education eligibility if accepted by your  

employer. 

Location: 
Pittsburgh Zoo & Aquarium 

One Wild Place 
Pittsburgh, PA  15206 

 
If you have any questions, if you need additional information, or if you need to cancel your  
registration, please contact Michelle Stonebraker at 724-696-3100 or mstonebraker@psea.org. 
 
IMPORTANT: While this free event is available to PSEA-Southwestern Region Members  
only, if you register and fail to cancel by 5:00 p.m., Friday, June 9, 2023, or if you fail to show 
on the day of the event, you will be charged the $70 fee for the program and lunch. 
 

http://www.psea.org/SWR/IPD-Zoo-06-14-23



